
  

 
Dates to Remember 

 
 

  

Nov. 3rd  Election Day Holiday, NO School 
 
Nov. 16-30th  USBORNE Virtual Book Fair 
Fundraiser 
 
Nov. 25-27th  Thanksgiving Holiday, NO 
School 
 
Dec. 18th  Half-day, NO EMC OR ASC 
 
Dec 21st-Jan 1st  Christmas Break 
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Thanksgiving Canned Food Drive 
to benefit 

Clemson Community Care 
 

When: 11/1-11/20 
Where: Drop off items during pick-up or drop-

off at EDS 
 

The Clemson Community Care Food Pantry  
serves local community members in difficult 

circumstances. They provide 10,000 lbs of food a 
month to clients. The need for donations is 
especially critical this year due to COVID. 

Examples of items in shortage: juice, tomato 
sauce, pasta, grits, crackers, jello, cereal, toilet 
paper, shampoo, toothpaste, peanut butter and 

canned meat.  
 

We will incorporate the value of gratitude into our 
November chapel message. Thank you for 
helping us to love and serve our neighbors.  

 
 

 

Dear Parents: 

Cooler weather will be arriving soon. Please 
dress your child every day for outdoor play. 
They enjoy fresh air and lots of exercise so 
we will continue going outside even when it 
is cold. Please, label your child’s coat, 
sweater, hat and mittens. 

 

We will be hosting a Virtual Book Fair 
Fundraiser with Usborne books 11/16-11/30. 
A percentage of the sales will earn free 
books and school supplies for our school. I 
will send out the links and more information 
prior to the sale. This is a great way to order 
presents for the holidays and to share the 
fundraising opportunity with friends and 
family. 

 

The City of Clemson will not be holding its 
annual Christmas Parade in person. 
However, EDS will participate in the virtual 
program. I will send more information on 
options for viewing the parade in December. 

 

I hope that all Day School families have a 
wonderful, safe Thanksgiving holiday. We 
are thankful for the children, teachers and 
Holy Trinity Parish members that make our 
school such a special place to learn and 
grow. 

 

Blessings, 

Lauren Russell 

Acting Director 

 
 
 
 
 


